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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This notification is to inform you of a material change that is being made to our ‘mounting wing’ 
that affects VM & CKP-Series parts below: 

• All VM-Series Part Numbers (Carling Index Numbers beginning with “VMS-“) 
• All CKP 4 and 6 button variants (Carling Index Numbers beginning with “CKD“ and “CKC”) 

 
Description of the Change: 

                            
Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do: 

If you are a customer who’s parts will be impacted by this change please contact your Inside Sales 
Representative. We appreciate your business and thank you for your continued patronage towards 
Littelfuse  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Callum Eastwood 
 
Product Manager 
Commercial Vehicle Products 
 

• The mounting wing material for the VM-Series and snap mount CKP-Series products has been 
changed from SUS301 to SUS304 

• Panel thickness of product with existing mounting wings will reduce from 1.57mm~4.75mm to 
1.6mm~2.8mm. This change has no impact on the product’s performance 

• An additional variant has been created for thicker panel applications of 2.8mm~4.0mm. The 
ordering scheme reflects the availability of both of these options 

• This will be a rolling change from October 2023 

• No action is required on your part; no change in fit or function. Mounting will not be impacted 

• Increases the capacity and efficiency of the mounting wing stamping tool 
• Significantly improves panel retention force for thicker panel size applications 


